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9th October 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are all keeping well.
ITEMS FROM HOME.                                                                                                                                                          Bags (apart from Reading folders and P.E kit bags) must not be in school. Also any toys, lip balms and other trinkets should not be brought into school. The only jewellery allowed to be worn is a watch and a pair of stud earrings. Children should not be wearing bracelets or necklaces to school Phones are only in school in exceptional circumstances and must be handed to the class teacher to be stored until the end of the day.  This is to keep us all safe from coronavirus and from a health and safety point of view.  Many thanks for your support. 
We have been asking this week about computer access at home. I can assure you that I am not aware of any imminent closures. This is so that we know what your child has available to them at home and then we can allocate our work accordingly if the class is sent home. As you are aware Y6 are currently at home and will not return to school until Monday 19th October. Mr Brouard has contacted all the parents/carers to start to use Google Classroom. This will be available to all classes if they are sent home. This will mean that the staff can make much more personalised learning for your children. These are not live lessons but pre-recorded pieces of information by the staff that can be watched back by the children to help to continue their learning whilst at home.  We are hoping that you will find this useful and hopefully ensure that the older children are able to be more independent learners.  
Just a reminder – if your child is self-isolating then they must stay at home and not be out in the community. I appreciate how difficult this is but it is the law. For all of our safety it must be adhered to at all times. Please do not congregate on the pavements outside school at drop off and pick up time - the rule of six does apply (including children) and we must all abide by this rule for the safety of our community. 
Harvest money collection is next Friday 16th October. The children can wear their own clothes and bring a coin donation for items for Saint Aidan’s Food hub.                                                                                          Holy Communion 14th November – many thanks for your responses. I am now discussing with Fr. Nick whether we will need two masses or one. I am due to go down to the church and look at seating arrangements and Covid Guidance regarding worship in church and safety numbers for Saint Hilda’s. As the three seats per family can be together on the bench then it is slightly different to Sunday masses.  I will get back to you as soon as the Risk Assessment is complete.                                                         Many thanks for your support. As we approach another weekend with anxiety about further restrictions and growing numbers of cases we should ask Our Lady, in this month of the Holy Rosary, to intercede for us. I hope and pray that you and your families are all keeping well and safe.
With prayers,
Sarah Yates
Love God. Love One Another
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